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I am the grandmother of a "medically fragile child " that lives in Oregon.   I support 

paying parent caregivers for the health of the child and for family stability.   I have 

observed my son providing great nursing care to his small daughter  and I am 

amazed at the medical knowledge he has after being responsible for her short life.  

He has to take on nursing responsibilities because there are not enough "nurses" 

available to staff the hours that Medicaid is willing to pay for.  I urge this body of 

legislators to support this bill for the benefit of Oregon families. 

Thank you - Linda Langley  


